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November 16, 2012 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli 
 

St. Thomas Energy Inc. 
2013 IRM Rate Application 

Response to VECC Interrogatory 
Board File No. EB-2012-0166 

 
 
Please find accompanying this letter two hard copies of St. Thomas Energy Inc.’s 
response to the VECC Interrogatory.  Electronic version of this response will be 
forwarded to the Board in PDF format. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
	
	

 
 

Robert Kent, CGA 

Director, Finance and Regulatory Affairs 

Telephone (519) 631‐5550 x 258 

Fax (519) 631‐5193 

e‐mail rkent@sttenergy.com 

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	



Response to VECC Interrogatories
St. Thomas Energy Inc.

2013 IRM Rate Application
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Dated: November 16, 2012 
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VECC Question # 1 
 
Reference: Revenue to Cost Ratio Adjustment Workform  1	
 2	
a) Please confirm the reference in EB-2010-0141 for the rate re-based kWh and kW columns B 3	

& C on Sheet 3 (Re-based Bill Det & Rates). 4	
 5	
STEI Response: 6	
 7	
a) STEI has reviewed the re-based billed kWh and kW data presented in columns B & C on 8	

sheet 3 and there was an error in the re-based kW.  The Street Lighting rate class kW 9	
should be 8,603 and not the 5,603 input into the model.  10	
 11	
 Board staff also caught this error and will be making the update to the work form.   12	


